
Principal’s Report
June School Board Meeting
Waterville-Elysian-Morristown

Grades K-12

All District
The 2021-2022 school year is officially complete. We celebrated and said farewell to
many long-time employees as well as young staff who served WEM well. Special
congratulations to Julie Hayford, Mark Meyer and Sara Quiram along with Pam
Malecha on their retirements!

PreK-6 Report

Buccaneer Summer School Camp began June 20 with students K-8 in the building
Monday through Thursday mornings.  Summer school will continue through

. After a brief break we return July 11-22. We have 63 students K-8Jun 30, 2022
registered and attending and an additional 13 Preschool students are attending little
Bucs Summer Camp!

New blacktop was laid June 23 on the Waterville campus playground and sidewalks.

7-12 Report
The Class of 2022 celebrated graduation with commencement on Friday, May 27.
Thank you to board chair Gary Michael for speaking. Also, thank you to June Rezac for
helping to hand out diplomas along with board chair Michael. In total, 51 graduated in
the class.




